
 

 

 

TOWN OF MULGRAVE 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO CONSIDER 

 FIRE PREVENTION BY-LAW 

 

Notice is hereby given that Council for the Town of Mulgrave on Tuesday, August 

2, 2022 at 6:30 pm will be having a second reading concerning proposed changes 

to the Fire Prevention By-Law. 

The object of the proposed By-Law changes is to clarify requirements for outdoor 

fires including adherence to Nova Scotia Burn Restrictions. 

The By-Law can be inspected at the Town Office, 459 Murray Street, Mulgrave, 

N.S., during the regular office hours of 8:30 am to 4:30 pm. 

 

David Gray 

Chief Administrative Officer 

 

 


